

# The Johannesburg Bach Choir

http://www.jhbbachchoir.co.za

P O Box 1036 SOUTHDALE 2135

5 September 2012

# **NEWSLETTER 4 - 2012**

**Dear Choir Members** 

A few points of importance and general interest need to be disseminated:

## Accompanist - Owen Franklin

At a recent meeting of the Choir's committee Owen Franklin was appointed as our permanent accompanist. We wish you lots of pleasure with the Bach Choir, Owen!

### **Annual General Meeting**

The annual general meeting of the Johannesburg Bach Choir will take place at St Columba's Church Hall, Parkview at 20:30 on Monday, 10 September – second half of the rehearsal in the usual place. Please note that the meeting is only open to fully paid-up members of the Bach Choir. At the meeting the Committee will deliver feedback on the activities of the past year, a new Committee will be elected for the following year, and the meeting is then open for discussions. If you have any item you would like to raise please inform our Secretary, Jane Abrahams (renoster@mweb.co.za, 082 920 7952) in writing.

#### **Next Concert**

Our next concert is at 15:00 on Sunday, 14 October 2012 at St Martin's-in-the-Veld and will comprise Handel's *Dixit Dominus* and Mozart's *Coronation Mass*.

Please alert all your friends and family to this splendid event. Tickets are only R100 and can be obtained from Kevin Martin in the tenor section (011 706 4885). The ticket price includes refreshments. Non-normal rehearsals are as follows – all at St Martin's-in-the-Veld (cnr Cradock & Eastwood, Dunkeld):

Monday, 8 October, 19:15 Tuesday, 9 October, 19:30 Thursday, 11 October, 19:30 Sunday, 14 October, 15:00 **Concert – be there at 14:00** 

We have also been asked to sing the *Coronation Mass* as part of the service at All Saints, Fourways Gardens (31 Richard Road, Kengies Agricultural Holdings, Fourways) on Sunday, 28 October at 09:30 (time to be confirmed). This second rendition will not include the *Dixit Dominus*.

Dixit Reiner Fossati Chairman